
 

 

05 December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Website & Communication 
 

Our new web site www.ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk has been live now for 12 months. All of our 

school information can be found on the site both for current and future pupils and there is a very detailed 

calendar which is updated as soon as an event is booked. All school letters, news letters, blogs and access 

to our twitter feed can also be found on the site. As parent’s evening is now booked via school spider the 

majority of our parents have already signed up and are using the spider app.  

Hopefully you will have noticed that we are sending emails and short messages via the site (school spider). 

We are hoping to use this function more and more in the future to reduce the financial and environmental 

impact of paper letters. As of 01 January 2020 we will no longer be sending home paper letters, all 

correspondence will be sent via email or quick message directly to either your school spider app or into 

your inbox. If you have not activated your account or we do not have the correct email address for you 

then you will not be able to receive the letters, please contact the school office if you require activation 

details.   

*** Our Lady & St Edward’s go paperless in 2020 ***  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

 

          

http://www.ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk/

